
 

 

28th April 2023 

 

NEU Strike Date –Tuesday 2nd May 

 

Dear KAA Parents and Students,  

 

Based on an evaluation of yesterday, we have decided to re-run the same arrangements during the NEU 

strike on Tuesday 2nd May. A reminder that the arrangements are as follows: 

 

• Students in Years 11, 12 and 13 should come to school as normal. The NEU have given 

dispensation to members with regard to Y11 and 13, which means we will have more staffing 
capacity than on previous strike days.  

• Students in Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 unfortunately will need to work from home. They will be issued 

with specific guidance for the day by email that morning – please look out for it. Please ensure the 

time is used productively.  

• Any vulnerable, SEND or keyworker student from any year may attend school from 9am-3pm – 

parents simply complete the Google Form here: https://forms.gle/wzQk1L47dGTgTZps6.    

 
A reminder that Monday 1st May is a national bank holiday and the school is closed to all students. 

 

Kind regards, 

KAA 

 
  

https://forms.gle/wzQk1L47dGTgTZps6

